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DFI and GEG held the first workshop for government managers of AfDB financing officials,
jointly with the Government of Mali and the AfDB. In the workshop 25 officials from 18 countries
evaluated the AfDB's policies and procedures using the HIPC CBP system for evaluating
different sources of government financing. They also discussed broader issues such as
decentralization, AfDB internal evaluation systems, transparency and communication, and
partnership with other African institutions, and produced wide-ranging recommendations for
improving AfDB performance. The project document is available here . A second workshop for
government officials will be held in Johannesburg on June 29-July 1.
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